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“The researchers will be joined by representatives from Greenland, Finland, 
Taiwan, Canada, Papua New Guinea, New Zealand and Australia to articulate their 
future vision for the oceans from an Indigenous perspective. 

 
“The workshop will discuss what the oceans may look like by 2030 on current 

trends, and how we can work together to make a difference. 
 

“Our goal is to develop possible actions through this process that could be part 
of local, regional and global plans during the UN Ocean Science Decade,” 
Professor Pecl said. 
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